
 

 

The Jean Schliem Scholarship Program has been established in memory of Jean Schliem, a valued employee of HCIA/WBIA. This 

scholarship is to provide a high school senior with a portion of the funds needed to attend college. Scholarships are awarded 

based on high school academic achievement, school/community involvement and submission of an application. 

This scholarship is awarded in the amount of $1,000 to a graduate who plans to continue their education at an accredited 

college, junior college or university no later than the Fall 2023 semester. 


